
New Dungowan  
Dam and Pipeline

December 2020

WHAT’S HAPPENING NEXT MONTH?

•	 A pop up event will be held on 16 December in 
Tamworth. Join our Facebook group to find out 
where and when we will be there

•	 Investigation work is continuing until 18 
December, including cultural heritage 
investigations and biodiversity surveys between 
Dungowan Dam and Calala

•	 There is no planned work between  
19 December and 10 January 2021. We look 
forward to seeing you in the new year
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